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Items left in Student Room and Self-Study Rooms

Dear Former Students of GSISS,

In 2022, we opened Student Room and Self-Study Rooms for current students of each
departments, Economics, Business Administration and International and Business Law. At
that time, we found many items and belongings were left there without their owners being
identified.

At present, we have moved those items in another place and are keeping them.

Items left inside common desks and lockers were moved and kept as well.

If you think that your items were moved to another place, please contact Graduate School
Affairs Office immediately by January 31%, 2024 and take back your items with you. YNU will

dispose any unclaimed items.



